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MISSION STATEMENT 
The Catholic Community of Greenfield, Hazelwood and Oakland seeks to 

proclaim, witness and share the Good News of Jesus Christ with everyone. 

Empowered by the Holy Spirit and nourished by the Eucharist, Saint Paul 

Cathedral Parish welcomes all to come and to join us on our mission to 

deepen our faith and holiness, grow in our love for God and others, and 

extend charity to all, especially the poor and those in need. 

Saint Paul 

Cathedral 

Fifth Ave & Craig St 

Pittsburgh, PA 15213 

Saint Regis  

3256 Parkview Ave 

Pittsburgh, PA 15213  

Saint Rosalia  

411 Greenfield Ave 

Pittsburgh, PA 15207  

Saint Stephen 

5115 Second Ave 

Pittsburgh, PA 15207 

PARISH WORSHIP SITES 
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BISHOP OF PITTSBURGH 
 

Most Reverend David A. Zubik, D.D. 

 

CLERGY TEAM 
 

Very Reverend Kris D. Stubna, S.T.D. 

Pastor and Rector 

kstubna@diopitt.org 

 

Reverend Daniel L. Walsh, C.S.Sp. 

Parochial Vicar 

dwalshcssp@yahoo.com 

 

Reverend Steven M. Palsa, M.Div., M.A. 

Part-time Parish Chaplain 

In Residence 

spalsa@diopitt.org 

 

Deacon Thomas J. Berna, Ph.D. 

Deacon 

tberna@diopitt.org 

PARISH INFORMATION 

THIS WEEK’S READINGS 
 

Monday, January 10 

Weekday -  

1 Sm 1:1-8 * Mk 1:14-20 

 

Tuesday, January 11 

Weekday -  

1 Sm 1:9-20 * Mk 1:21-28 

 

Wednesday, January 12 

Weekday -  

1 Sm 3:1-10. 19-20 * Mk 1:29-39 

 

Thursday, January 13 

Saint Hilary, 

Bishop and Doctor of the Church -  

1 Sm 4:1-11 * Mk 1:40-45 

 

Friday, January 14 

Weekday -  

1 Sm 8:4-7. 10-22a * Mk 2:1-12 

 

Saturday, January 15 

Weekday -  

1 Sm 9:1-4. 17-19; 10:1 * Mk 2:13-17 

 

Sunday, January 9 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time -  

Is 62:1-5 * 1 Cor 12:4-11 * Jn 2:1-11 

LITURGY SCHEDULE AND MASS INTENTIONS 

Finance Council: Thomas Bainbridge, Kathleen Carey-Knecht, Robert Cunningham, 

  Ralph Massaro, Judi Nocito, and Daniel Williams 

 

Pastoral Council: Janet Aland, Lynn Bainbridge, Patricia Blume, Desmarie DeCuir,  

  Ryan Dreliszak, Joseph DeIuliis, Thomas Mangan, Susan Massaro, 

  Andrew McCabe, Frances Quirin, Lisa Sciulli, John Tague, and 

  Gregory Thomas 

Mass Times 

St. Paul Cathedral 

   Saturday Anticipated: 6pm 

   Sunday: 6:30am, 10am, 12noon & 6pm 

   Weekdays (Monday - Saturday): 

      8:15am & 12:05pm 

 

St. Rosalia 

   Saturday Anticipated: 4pm 

   Sunday: 9am & 12noon (Spanish)  

 

Confession Times 

St. Paul Cathedral 

   Friday & Saturday: 12:45pm 

 

Novena to Our Mother of  

Perpetual Help 

St. Paul Cathedral 

   Wednesday: 7pm - 8pm 

   Eucharistic Exposition & Adoration: 7pm 

   Novena Prayers & Benediction: 7:30pm 

 

Televised Mass 

Live on Comcast: 

   Channel 95 (In Pittsburgh) 

Live Streamed Online: 

   ghocatholics.org/tv-ministry 

   facebook.com/stpaulpgh  

Weekdays (Monday - Saturday): 8:15am 

Sunday: 10am 

LITURGY SCHEDULE (CURRENT) 

Monday, January 10 

8:15 am St. Paul Cathedral Intentions of the Cathedral Enrollment Society 

12:05 pm St. Paul Cathedral Christopher Lennon 

Tuesday, January 11 

8:15 am St. Paul Cathedral Mary Jo Cadigan 

12:05 pm St. Paul Cathedral NO MASS 

Wednesday, January 12 

8:15 am St. Paul Cathedral Elizabeth Bender 

12:05 pm St. Paul Cathedral Rachel Paulson 

7:00 pm St. Paul Cathedral Novena and Benediction 

Thursday, January 13 

8:15 am St. Paul Cathedral Rudy and Rose Lukcic 

12:05 pm St. Paul Cathedral William Kearns 

Friday, January 14 

8:15 am St. Paul Cathedral Mr. and Mrs. Rocco Guido and Family, Deceased 

12:05 pm St. Paul Cathedral Mr. and Mrs. Christopher McKenzie 

Saturday, January 15 

8:15 am St. Paul Cathedral Mary DiMatteo 

12:05 pm St. Paul Cathedral George Cinquegrane 

4:00 pm St. Rosalia Chester Bellisario 

6:00 pm St. Paul Cathedral Margaret Mezza 

Sunday, January 16 

6:30 am St. Paul Cathedral Dorothy Hopkins 

9:00 am St. Rosalia Ethel Kleppick 

10:00 am St. Paul Cathedral Mass for Peace and Justice 

12:00 pm St. Paul Cathedral Anthony Massaro 

12:00 pm St. Rosalia (Spanish) People of the Parish 

6:00 pm St. Paul Cathedral James P. Larkin 

2:30 pm St. Paul Cathedral Episcopal Ordination of Bishop-elect Mark Eckman 

Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator: 

412-456-3093 (Office); 

1-888-808-1235 (Hotline) 

PA Child Line: 1-800-932-0313 

Call 9-1-1 immediately if a child is in danger 
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REFLECTIONS 
SCRIPTURE REFLECTION 

 

The prophet Isaiah in the first reading speaks of the long-awaited 

Servant of the Lord who will be sent to bring the nation of Israel and 

God’s people to a new life. “I have formed you and set you as covenant 

of the people, a light for the nations, to open the eyes of the blind, to 

bring out prisoners from confinement, and from the dungeon those 

who live in the darkness.” This Suffering Servant we know to be the 

Christ, the one sent by God to redeem humanity from its sin and open 

for us the pathway to salvation. Jesus confirms this when he walks into 

the synagogue in Nazareth and opens the scroll to this very passage 

from Isaiah and says, “Today this passage has been fulfilled in your 

hearing.” This begins the public ministry of the Lord who has come as 

the Light of the world, leading those in the darkness of sin to the glory 

of God’s light and truth. 

 

The second reading speaks of the early Church’s understanding that 

Jesus’ mission is not only meant for the Israelites but for the Gentiles as 

well. Peter says quite clearly, “In truth, I see that God shows no 

partiality. Rather, in every nation whoever fears him and acts uprightly 

is acceptable to him.” And so, Jesus comes to John the Baptist in the 

Jordan River and allows John to baptize him in order “to fulfill all 

righteousness.” 

 

The account of the baptism of the Lord in today’s Gospel is striking. 

“The heavens opened for him, and he saw the Spirit of God descending 

like a dove and coming upon him. And a voice came from the heavens 

saying, this is my beloved Son, with whom I am well pleased.” Others 

will question or doubt the identity of Jesus as he begins to proclaim 

that the Kingdom of God has come. But the Lord will make himself 

known by his words and deeds, manifesting in all he says and does the 

justice, love, peace, joy, and truth of God, the fullness of which was 

made present in and through his death and resurrection, the Paschal 

Mystery. He will invite those who come to know him to a new way of 

life, the way of life opened up through water and the Holy Spirit. 

 

We are baptized into Jesus being the Beloved of the Father. We are 

equally baptized into our being sent to extend Jesus’ life and Spirit into 

this world. The likelihood is that we are already living that grace. As we 

remember the gifts of grace that filled us in baptism, we pray always 

for a greater fullness of God’s life in us, the increased grace that comes 

through faith in the Lord Jesus and participation in the sacramental life 

of the Church. We have been immersed in it and it is good on this day 

of Jesus’ Baptism to reflect on the truth of how we are extending his 

light, hearing and speaking his goodness and keeping our garments 

clean. We are invited to hear once again what Jesus heard from the day 

of his baptism until his death: “you are my beloved son; you are my 

beloved daughter, in whom I am well pleased.” Today is a day to rejoice 

in God’s unconditional love for us, and his constant desire that we hear 

his voice and respond with obedience and faith, so that as God’s 

children, we can ultimately take our place in the Kingdom of heaven.  

PARISH STAFF 
 

Sister Mariella Bradley 

Office Staff 

mbradley@saintpaulcathedral.org 

 

Chris Catone 

Associate Director of Music 

ccatone@saintpaulcathedral.org 

 

Larry Clapper 

Director of Facilities 

lclapper@saintpaulcathedral.org 

 

Ken Danchik 

Associate Director of Music 

kendanchik@saintpaulcathedral.org 

 

Erica Gamerro 

Pastoral Associate 

egamerro@saintpaulcathedral.org 

 

Brian Gurley 

Director of Music and Organist 

bgurley@saintpaulcathedral.org 

 

Eileen Lancos 

Sacristan 

 

Jean Malek 

Parish Secretary 

jmalek@saintpaulcathedral.org 

 

Christina McCann 

Wedding Coordinator 

weddings@saintpaulcathedral.org 

 

Mike Pittek 

Office Manager 

mpittek@saintpaulcathedral.org 

 

Ted Wojcik 

Sacristan 

 

Greg Zigray 

Business Manager 

gzigray@saintpaulcathedral.org 

 

Part-time Wedding Coordinators: 

 

   Patricia Edwards 

 

   Katrina Malaski 

 

   Liz McKenna 

 

   Joanne Wall 

QUOTES OF THE WEEK 
 

“No matter how sinful 

one may have been, 

if he has devotion to Mary, 

it is impossible that he be lost.” 

~ St. Hilary of Poitiers 

 

“Being baptized, 

we are illuminated. 

Illuminated, we become sons. 

Made sons, we are made 

perfect. Made perfect, 

we are made immortal.” 

~ St. Clement of Alexandria 

FROM THE HEART OF OUR PASTOR, FATHER STUBNA 
 

We have begun a new year. As we look back 2021 has certainly 

brought its challenges with the coronavirus pandemic, the rancor and 

division in our country, and no doubt personal struggles for each of us 
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SOCIAL MEDIA 
For parish updates, news, and more 

find us on Twitter and Facebook: 

 

twitter.com/saintpaulpgh 

 

facebook.com/stpaulpgh 

 

ONLINE GIVING 
Giving has never been easier!      

Visit ghocatholics.org and click on 

the “Donate to St. Paul Cathedral” 

page under the “Resources” tab. 

First-time users will need to create a 

new account. Schedule recurring 

gifts or make one-time donations. 

 

FAITHFUL STEWARDSHIP 
A word of thanks to all who give so 

generously to support our parish 

and its many services. 

  

Sunday, December 19: 

 

  4:00 pm:            $1,135.00 

  6:00 pm:            $1,485.00 

  6:30 am:            $1,095.00 

  9:00 am:            $1,086.00 

10:00 am:            $2,655.00 

12:00 pm:            $1,457.00 

12:00 pm (Spanish):        $669.00 

  6:00 pm:            $1,426.00 

     Mail-In:            $3,504.00 

        Total:          $14,512.00 

 

THE FATHERY VANYO 
LIBRARY 
is open Sunday mornings from 9:00 

am – 12:00 pm in Synod Hall. Come 

visit our improved and comfortable 

space and browse our collection. 

You may borrow materials or stay 

and enjoy a cup of coffee and read 

in our cozy space. Library volunteers 

are available during library hours 

and other times by appointment. 

Contact vanyolibrary@gmail.com 

or call the rectory. You can view the 

library catalog at librarycat.org/lib/

vanyolibrary.  

 

BANNS OF MARRIAGE. 
Please remember to keep in your 

prayers the following couples who 

are preparing for the Sacrament of 

Marriage: 

 

III - Lucas Boyd and 

       Brenna Woodside 

 

II - Chase Katterman and 

      Carly Bryan 

 

I - Adam Hvrilla and 

     Emily Ferguson 

PARISH NEWS 
that have taken place over the past 12 months. But we also can       

recount so many blessings in the midst of our difficulties. God’s love is 

present everywhere in our lives, we just don’t see it easily at times. 

What a joy and blessing that we have come together as a parish family 

in our Saint Paul Cathedral Parish community serving the faithful in 

Greenfield, Hazelwood, and Oakland. We have worked hard over the 

past years to come together as God’s people in a new way. Of course, 

there is sadness and disappointment that things cannot remain the 

same – but the reality is they can’t. Each of us has so much to bring to 

make our parish what it needs to be and what it can be. Our traditions 

and customs; our great love for God and the Church; our deep faith in 

Jesus Christ and his saving Word; our service to others, especially the 

poor and vulnerable among us; our outreach to those who lose loved 

ones, to our children, youth and young adults, to the elderly and 

homebound – these are the foundations of our parish that will be 

strengthened moving forward. Each one of the faithful brings a wealth 

of talent, time, and treasure, as faithful stewards of the Church, to the 

work at hand. I rejoice in the many signs I can see of our parish     

coming together in faith and in unity as we seek to do God’s will. Let’s 

encourage the others who are struggling or who continue to sit on the 

sidelines. We need everyone to be active, involved, and helping us to 

become the vibrant, loving parish community that we can be. This is a 

new year with new opportunities and renewed hope. May God bless 

our Saint Paul Cathedral parish family as we journey together in faith 

with our hearts and eyes fixed on gaining eternal salvation. We can’t 

get there alone – we need each other, and we need the Church. Happy 

New Year one and all. 

MANY, MANY THANKS FOR YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT OVER 

THE CHRISTMAS SEASON. We appreciate your kindness in helping 

us through the offertory collection at our Masses, by mailing in, or 

dropping off your envelopes. More people are utilizing the online    

giving as a way to more easily contribute each week. Envelopes can 

always be dropped off at the rectory or in the offertory boxes near the 

entrance and exit doors at the Cathedral and our St. Rosalia site. We 

are so very grateful for your faithful stewardship in support of our 

parish. May God bless you. 

 

THANKS FOR YOUR KINDNESS TO THE PRIESTS OVER THE 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS. Once again, I, along with all the priests of 

the Cathedral parish, thank everyone who brought so many good 

things to the rectory over the holidays, from homemade lasagna, to 

ham, cheeses, breads, cakes, pies, and cookies. Everything was        

delicious and a treat for us and those who came to visit us over these 

holy and happy days. We appreciate your kindness and thank you for 

your thoughtfulness to us. May God bless you. ~ Father Stubna 

 

SPRING BIBLE STUDY: “Questions Jesus Asks.” Please join us on 

Wednesday morning (in person) or Wednesday evening (via Zoom) to 

examine some of the questions Jesus asks in the Gospels. Starting  

January 12 at 9:00 am in Synod Hall and 7:00 pm via Zoom. Contact 

Deacon Tom at 412-414-3125 or tberna@diopitt.org. 
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 ST. PAUL CATHEDRAL 
SANCTUARY CANDLE 
This week, from January 8 through 

January 14, the Sanctuary Candle at 

St. Paul Cathedral is being offered 

for: 

 

DICK FISHER 

 

May he rest in peace. 

 

ST. PAUL CATHEDRAL 
BLESSED MOTHER 
VIGIL LIGHT 
This week, from January 8 through 

January 14, the Blessed Mother Vigil 

Light at St. Paul Cathedral is being 

offered for: 

 

JOAN LALLY, LIVING 

 

SUBSCRIBE TO RECEIVE 
EMAILED BULLETINS 
Visit our website (ghocatholics.org) 

to receive email notifications when 

new bulletins become available on 

Saturday evenings. To subscribe go 

to the “Bulletins” page under the 

“About” tab at the top of the screen. 

Once there you can view our latest 

bulletins and click on the “Subscribe 

Now” button to sign up to receive 

email notifications when new 

bulletins are available. 

 

SANCTUARY CANDLES 
AND BLESSED MOTHER 
ALTAR CANDLES 
can burn in memory of a deceased 

loved one or for a special intention 

at both St. Rosalia site and St. Paul 

Cathedral. Only those intentions 

that have actually been requested 

with an offering will be listed in our 

weekly bulletin. Please call the 

parish office if you want to request 

an intention. 

 

VIGIL CANDLES CAN BE 
LIT AT OUR CHURCHES 
by sending in your donation and the 

intention that you want to offer. We 

are happy to light the candle and 

say a prayer for that intention on 

your behalf. 

 

OUR PARISH 
FOOD PANTRY 

operates every Tuesday from 2:00 

until 3:00 pm at our Saint Rosalia 

site Rectory (411 Greenfield Avenue, 

Pittsburgh, PA 15207). 

THE EPISCOPAL ORDINATION OF OUR NEW AUXILIARY BISHOP, 

BISHOP MARK ECKMAN, will take place at Saint Paul Cathedral this 

Tuesday, January 11, at 2:30 pm. Please note that there will not be a 

12:05 pm Mass this Tuesday, January 11, due to the ordination. 

We extend our prayers and best wishes to Bishop Eckman as he      

begins his ministry and service to the Church as a bishop. May God 

bless him. Due to the ordination on January 11, we have had to 

take the Christmas decorations down earlier this year than we 

typically do. January 11 is Ordinary Time and all the Christmas 

decorations – except the flowers – have to be removed. 

BAPTISM is one of the seven sacraments, instituted by Jesus Christ. 

The Catechism of the Catholic Church writes that “holy baptism is the 

basis of the whole Christian life, the gateway to life in the Spirit and 

the door which gives access to the other sacraments.” (CCC 1213). It is 

one of the three Sacraments of Initiation. Baptism cleanses a person 

from original sin and marks us out as a child of God, incorporated in 

the family of God and the Church. St. Gregory of Nazianzus reflected 

that “baptism is God’s most beautiful and magnificent gift. It is called 

gift because it is conferred on those who bring nothing of their own; it 

is pure grace.” As we celebrate the Baptism of the Lord, we remember 

in a special way all those adults and young adults in our parish      

community who are preparing for baptism through the RCIA process 

this year. It is also a time to pray for parents who have the primary 

responsibility of bringing their children up in the practice of the faith. 

Baptism is the sacrament of faith and as the Catechism of the Catholic 

Church reminds us, “It is only within the faith of the Church that each 

of the faithful can believe.” (CCC 1253). It is critically important that 

parents who present their children for baptism in the Church must 

practice the faith themselves. God plants the seeds of faith in the 

hearts of each of the baptized, but parents and godparents bear a 

special responsibility before God to ensure that the gift of faith is   

nurtured, cultivated, and kept safe from sin by their diligent efforts. I 

ask all of our parents to take seriously this responsibility to bring your 

children to Mass each Sunday and on holydays, to pray with your   

children at home, to ensure their Catholic education through one of 

our Catholic schools or our parish religious education programs or 

homeschooling in the faith. We continue to pray that God’s grace will 

assist our parents in their task of sharing the light of faith with their 

children and helping them to deepen their faith understanding and 

grow in their relationship with Jesus Christ. 

 

2021 TAX STATEMENTS. If you need a tax statement for 2021, 

please call the rectory office. Please note that all contributions are 

credited for the year in which they are given, regardless of the        

contribution envelope. No statements can be given for cash            

contributions of which we have no record – some people ask that we 

write letters based on what they reportedly have given without any 

documentation. This is a violation of IRS rules and something we are 

not permitted to do. If there is a discrepancy in the statement you   

receive and the contributions you have made, please bring your     

cancelled checks to the rectory and we are more than happy to       

correct our records and give you a revised statement. 
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PARISH NEWS 
SPONSOR CERTIFICATES FOR BAPTISM AND CONFIRMATION. Whenever a sponsor certificate is 

needed for you to be a godparent for a baptism or a sponsor for confirmation, it will be necessary for you 

to meet with one of the priests at the Cathedral parish. Being a godparent and/or sponsor is a significant 

responsibility as you are being asked to be a witness of the Catholic faith for that person. This means more 

than simply being registered in a parish or being baptized a Catholic. A godparent and/or sponsor must be 

a person in good standing in the Church. This means that you are regularly attending Mass, that you are in 

a state that allows you to receive the Eucharist and sacraments of the Church, and that you are actively  

supporting your parish by the gifts of time, talent, and treasure. You must sign your name testifying to the 

integrity of those requirements in your own life, and the priest has to do the same. We would encourage 

you to be sure you take time to obtain your certificate with enough advance notice as you will be required 

to meet personally with Father Stubna. 

ORDINARY TIME BEGINS ON MONDAY, JANUARY 10 and continues through Tuesday, March 1. Besides 

the times of the year that have their own distinctive character, there remains in the yearly liturgical cycle 

thirty-three or thirty-four weeks in which no particular aspect of the mystery of Christ is celebrated but    

rather as the Universal Norms, for the Third Roman Missal indicates, “the mystery of Christ itself is honored 

in its fullness, especially on Sundays.” This period is known as Ordinary Time. It is important to remember 

that the Church considers to each and every Sunday to be “a little Easter,” the day on which we celebrate 

the victory of Jesus Christ through his Cross and Resurrection and its call to each believer to deepen our 

faith in these saving mysteries. Ordinary time is thus a period of growth in the faith, aided by the power of 

the Holy Spirit, who makes our seemingly ordinary lives an eternal offering to the glory and praise of our 

eternal God. 

 

A SECOND COLLECTION will be taken up at all the Masses next weekend, January 15-16, for our children 

with special needs in the diocese served by the Saint Anthony School Programs and DePaul School for 

Hearing and Speech. Saint Anthony School serves children with intellectual disabilities and autism from age 

6 through 21. This program is a unique, inclusive educational model that educates our students with special 

needs in five Catholic elementary schools and two Catholic high schools, as well as on the campus of        

Duquesne University, Carlow University, and the University of Pittsburgh. DePaul School serves students 

who are deaf or hearing impaired by teaching them to speak and to communicate with the use of nationally 

recognized cochlear implants. I had the privilege of working closely with both programs and serving on the 

Board of Trustees for both organizations and I can tell you firsthand the incredible work that is                  

accomplished with the children and youth they serve. Please be generous as the programs require a great 

deal of financial support and most of it comes from the Church and the community. You can help to make a 

difference in the lives of many young people with special needs. 

 

NEXT SUNDAY, JANUARY 16, AT THE 10:00 AM MASS we will celebrate a Mass for Peace and Justice 

and remember Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. The national holiday in honor of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. will be 

celebrated on Monday, January 17. This is a time for all of us to lift up in prayer our great desire, through 

God’s grace, to build a civilization of life and love, a world that protects and defends every human life, that 

sees the value and worth of every human being, a world that does not tolerate racism, prejudice, bigotry, or 

hatred in any form. These are contrary to what it means to be a follower of Jesus Christ. In a particular way, 

I want to highlight the ongoing work of the Saint Paul Cathedral Race and Reconciliation Group and their 

tremendous efforts to build bridges of unity, reconciliation, respect, and love among all people. 

 

THE GLOBAL SYNOD: The central question. The central question for our synodal sessions is: How do 

we, as sisters and brothers in Christ, journey together in our parish, diocese, or other Catholic community? 

What steps is the Holy Spirit inviting us to take so that we can grow together? Everyone is invited to share 

what the Holy Spirit has laid on their hearts at synodal sessions throughout the Diocese of Pittsburgh in 

early 2022. Catholics throughout the world will be discerning the same questions. For more information 

text “Synod2021” to 84576 and go to www.diopitt.org/journeying-together to download your Participant 

Guide. 
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WHAT IS FLOCKNOTE? Flocknote is an easy and efficient way for St. Paul           

Cathedral Parish to communicate with parishioners and parish groups 

through email and text messages. It allows us to reach our members at a        

moment's notice, resulting in higher attendance at Mass and parish events,         

increased stewardship, and a more connected parish community. But Flocknote 

can only be effective if you sign up! There are two ways to join Flocknote: 

 

1. Visit our unique URL: StPaulCathedralParishPGH.flocknote.com/everyone 

 

2. Text to join by texting the word CATHEDRALPGH to 84576 

 

KATHEDRAL KONFECTIONS is a project of Saint Paul Cathedral parish that not only helps to raise funds 

for our Synod Hall renovation project but also brings together many volunteers from the parish who work 

together for a marvelous goal. I want to thank each and every one of our peanut brittle makers and helpers 

this year who did an incredible job with our effort. We produced 2,178 bags of peanut brittle over four days 

of work. Thanks to several people who actually bought and donated back a few bags, we have sold a grand 

total of 2,187 bags. Thanks to everyone who supported this effort by buying peanut brittle. I have heard 

from so many of you how delicious the peanut brittle is and how much you enjoyed it! We had some        

additional donors for our project this year as well. Thanks to the donor who underwrote all the expenses – 

so our profit on the sale of the brittle was 100% profit! Our grand total was $22,000. That is an awesome 

and extraordinary feat. These funds have been transferred to our capital project fund for the renovation of 

Synod Hall. Thanks to everyone who helped to make this year’s peanut brittle effort a huge success! May 

God bless you. 

 

SEVERAL BEQUESTS AND DONATIONS HAVE BEEN RECEIVED RECENTLY FOR WHICH WE ARE 

DEEPLY GRATEFUL: 

 

THE KATE M. KELLEY FOUNDATION provided a $1,000 grant to Saint Paul Cathedral. 

 

THE HELBLING FAMILY FUND (established by the late Mrs. Mary Lou Helbling) provided a             

distribution of $3,100.25 to Saint Paul Cathedral. 

 

THE PLUNKETT FAMILY FUND (established by the late C. Inez and John F. Plunkett) provided a      

distribution of $2,411.09 to Saint Paul Cathedral. 

 

DONATIONS IN MEMORY OF THE LATE ROSE FERRARO to the Saint Elizabeth of Hungary Fund   

total $1,715 to date. We are so very grateful to Rose for creating this fund to help those in need and 

for everyone who has remembered her in this wonderful way. 

 

DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. CELEBRATION 2022. Again, this year, St. Paul Cathedral Parish presents 

a special, virtual celebration via Zoom to commemorate the memory of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. on the 

Sunday preceding his birthday. The event will take place on January 16, 2022, at 2:00 pm. You are invited to 

attend and are welcome to forward this invitation to others whom you think will have an interest. The Jazz 

Mass “Our Father” will open the program. Father Matthew Hawkins will introduce the agenda and offer a 

few observations on the significance of MLK and how Catholics can embrace his mission. Keynote speaker 

Esther Bush will present remarks honoring MLK’s legacy and ongoing efforts to continue the quest for an 

equitable and fair society. The poster and essay elementary school contest winners will be announced. The 

essay winners will read their short essays with the theme: “Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.: Never Give Up the 

Dream.” We expect the program to be from 2:00 pm to 3:30 pm. Please register using the following      

Zoom link: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0qcO6uqjMtGda5I3_x2Kzbc01pYtmgD8Vt. 

You will then receive additional information regarding the program. We look forward to your participation! 

~ St Paul Cathedral Race & Reconciliation Committee 
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PARISH NEWS 
SAINT PAUL CATHEDRAL HAS A HEARING LOOP to help those with hearing loss hear our      

services better. If you have a T-Coil equipped hearing aid, please switch your hearing device to the   

T setting. For those without hearing aids, wireless headsets are also available. You can find more 

information on our website here: ghocatholics.org/hearing-loop. 

SAINT OF THE WEEK. On January 13, Catholics celebrate ST. HILARY OF POITIERS, a fourth-century      

philosopher whose studies made him a champion of Orthodox Trinitarian theology during one of the most 

difficult periods of Church history. He protected the Church and its members by brilliantly defending the 

sacred humanity of Jesus while also defeating Arianism which denied Christ’s placement within the Trinity. 

St. Hilary was a gentle and courteous man, devoted to writing some of the greatest theology on the Trinity, 

and was like his Master in being labeled a “disturber of the peace.” In a very troubled period in the Church, 

his holiness was lived out in both scholarship and controversy. Moreover, Hilary’s election as the Bishop of 

Poitiers coincided with the second wave of the Church’s first great doctrinal controversy, in which he would 

play a significant role. Although the Council of Nicaea in 325 had confirmed the Church’s rejection of        

Arianism – which claimed Jesus was only human, not divine – powerful forces within both the Church and 

the empire clung to the heresy. 

 

Only a few years after his assumption of episcopal rank, Hilary found himself virtually alone in defending 

Jesus’ deity before a hostile crowd of bishops in the southern French region of Gaul. The bishops appealed 

to Emperor Constantius II, who favored a modified version of Arianism and declared Hilary’s exile from 

Gaul. Constantius II did not likely suspect that by banishing Hilary to Phrygia he would inspire the bishop to 

mount an even greater defense of orthodox theology. There, he wrote his most important work, “On the 

Trinity,” showing the Bible’s consistent witness to the central mystery of Christian faith. St. Hilary died at 

Poitiers in 367, after having passed on his teachings and way of life to a number of students, including St. 

Martin of Tours. Long regarded and celebrated as a saint within the Church, St. Hilary was also declared a 

Doctor of the Church in 1851. 

MONTHLY ONLINE GIVING REPORT. Our online giving program is through our envelope company,    

Our Sunday Visitor. We receive a monthly report on that activity. Here are the reports since July of 2021: 

EUCHARISTIC AMAZEMENT AND THE MASS – WHY DO WE DO THIS? Our parish chaplain, Father   

Steve Palsa, will be giving a series on the recent document from the US bishops – The Mystery of the        

Eucharist in the Life of the Church, USCCB, 2021. The Bishops of the United States are calling for a         

three-year grassroots revival of devotion and belief in the Real Presence of Jesus in the Eucharist. Cradle 

Catholics as well as adult seekers are invited to the Zoom presentations on six Thursdays from 7:00 to 8:00 

pm beginning January 20. Contact Father Steve to sign up at frstevenpalsa@gmail.com. All are welcome to 

take part in this opportunity for personal spiritual enrichment. 

Month Number of Gifts Total Amount of Gifts 

July 2021 360 $20,869.11 

August 2021 395 $22,188.90 

September 2021 334 $19,046.91 

October 2021 379 $20,972.03 

November 2021 349 $23,553.10 

December 2021 377 $31,701.87 

PRO-LIFE CORNER 
 

“The fundamental human right, the presupposition of every other right, is the right to life itself. This is true 

of life from the moment of conception until its natural end. Abortion, consequently, cannot be a human 

right – it is the very opposite. It is a deep wound in society.” ~ Pope Benedict XVI 
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A GIVING TREE THANK YOU FROM KATHLEEN GARVEY: “Our parish, once again, gathered together 

around the Giving Tree and set a new all-time high by providing more than $7,500 in gift cards and cash to 

Angel’s Place, Providence Connections, St. Joseph’s House, and Birthright. Each of these organizations were 

incredibly grateful when they received your gifts and extended their deepest appreciation to YOU, the 

members of St. Paul Cathedral Parish, for thinking of them. A big thank you to everyone who opened their 

hearts to help those in need – you definitely made a difference in someone’s life this Christmas. Wishing 

you all a blessed, healthy, Happy New Year.” Many thanks to KATHLEEN GARVEY for coordinating this    

project! 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION. Our program for in person instruction is underway at our St. Rosalia site Social 

Hall. Sessions are from 6:15 to 7:30 pm on Monday evenings. We are grateful for our catechists and         

volunteers who have done so much to share our faith with our students. Families who were unable to     

register in September are very welcome to register now. If you know of a family with children, please invite 

them to sign up! God may be calling you to be a catechist or a helper for our program (grades 1 – 8). It is a 

great joy to share and to help our families grow in faith. Please contact Father Steve Palsa at 412-720-3554 

or frstevenpalsa@gmail.com for more information. 

 

LOST AND FOUND. An angel pendant was found on Christmas Eve on the front steps of Saint Paul         

Cathedral. If you lost such an item and can describe that item in detail, please contact the parish office. 

 

OUR WEEKLY NOVENA TO OUR MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP. At Saint Paul Cathedral on 

Wednesday evenings the Eucharist is exposed on the altar at 7:00 pm and the novena prayers 

and Benediction begin at 7:30 pm until about 8:00 pm. Please consider attending and bringing 

your needs and prayers to the attention of Our Blessed Mother who always hears our prayers 

and desires to lead us to the loving heart of her Son, Jesus Christ. 

 

MANY THANKS AGAIN TO THOSE WHO CONTRIBUTED TO THE CHRISTMAS FLOWERS at both   

Saint Paul Cathedral and our Saint Rosalia site. They are beautiful again this year. We remember the names 

of everyone for whom the flower donations were made in the prayers and Masses said throughout the 

Christmas season. This week we are including the names of those who were remembered with flower      

donations that have come in recently: 

In Honor of: 

Jeffrey D. Novak 

 

In Memory of: 

Daniel Donovan 

McCarthy & Conroy Families 

Joseph F. McCarthy, III 

Joseph McKinnon 

Mary Sulanowski 

FROM OUR SAINT PAUL CATHEDRAL DIRECTOR OF MUSIC, BRIAN GURLEY: “As we bring our   

Christmas season to a close this weekend, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of the musicians 

who enriched our liturgies with such beautiful music, particularly on the Solemnity of Christmas here at 

Saint Paul Cathedral. Special thanks to our cantors, to the Saint Paul Cathedral Choir, to the members of the 

Carnegie Brass Ensemble, to Marianne Cornetti from the Pittsburgh Opera, and to our Associate Directors 

of Music, Kenneth Danchik and Chris Catone. I am grateful to everyone for their diligence and devotion to 

helping us all to pray well and to celebrate beautifully the true meaning of Christmas. It is a privilege to 

work with you all. Bravi tutti!” 

 

PASSING FROM DEATH TO NEW LIFE. We extend our deepest sympathies and prayers to the families 

of those who were buried from our parish recently. May their souls and all the souls of the faithful          

departed rest in peace. 

 

 St. Paul Cathedral  ELLIE WYMARD 

 

 St. Rosalia site  ETHEL KLEPPICK 
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DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THE CATHOLIC FAITH? 

Are you looking for more in your life? 

Is becoming a Catholic something you’ve thought about? 

We’re here to listen at any time of the year. 

 Reach out to Erica at egamerro@saintpaulcathedral.org. 

SAINT PAUL CATHEDRAL PARISH RAFFLE. We are hoping that everyone in our parish community will 

consider supporting this parish-wide fundraiser to help with our parish expenses. This raffle is based on 

the daily three-digit pick three evening PA lottery. Tickets are numbered from 000-999. Tickets are $5 each 

and the number is eligible for the entire month. Most days the winner will receive $50 however, there are 

specific days each month that the winning ticket is worth from $100-$250. The prize for winning on the last 

day of each month is $500. Ticket stubs must be returned by the final day of the previous month with the 

ticket stub filled out completely and legibly. Tickets are available in the rectory office or can be mailed.    

Payment of cash or check is accepted. If you have a favorite number(s), you can reserve it/them each month 

if available. All proceeds benefit our parish. For more information or to obtain tickets please contact the 

parish office. We sponsor this raffle in the name of Saint Paul Cathedral Parish, our legal entity name, for 

which we have a small games of chance license that allows us to operate this raffle. 

ONLINE STUDY GROUP FOR MEN AND WOMEN. Want to dig deeper into the Sunday Mass Scripture 

readings? Join other parish members for an online study group every Sunday from 8:00 to 9:00 pm.        

High school age and older are welcome. Contact Regis Flaherty for additional information or to register  

(412-287-4007; regisjflaherty@gmail.com). 

MEDITACIÓN DEL EVANGELIO – 9 DE ENERO DE 2022 – EL BAUTISMO DEL SEÑOR. Con la             

celebración del Bautismo del Señor se da por terminado el tiempo de Navidad.  El Bautismo de Jesús es  

como una nueva epifanía, es decir, una nueva manifestación de Dios por medio de Jesús ahora en el        

Jordán. “El Espíritu Santo bajó sobre él y se manifestó exteriormente en forma de paloma, y del cielo vino una 

voz: Tú eres mi Hijo, hoy te he dado la vida” (Lucas 3,22). La revelación del Padre se manifiesta proclamando a 

Jesús como su Hijo. El Papa Francisco en una de sus catequesis lo muestra en tres puntos muy importantes 

para todos los que hemos sido bautizados en Cristo Jesús: “Jesús quiso recibir el bautismo predicado y        

administrado por Juan el Bautista en el Jordán. ¡Cuánta humildad tiene Jesús! Y al hacerlo, manifestó lo que     

hemos celebrado en Navidad: sumergirse en el rio de la humanidad”. Jesús, va con todo a lo que refiere la  

cuestión humana, menos en el pecado. “El Evangelio subraya que Jesús, apenas salió del agua vio rasgarse los 

cielos y el Espíritu que bajaba hacia él como una paloma. El Espíritu Santo desciende en plenitud sobre Jesús para 

darle la fortaleza de cumplir su misión”.  Por medio de nuestra vocación es que tenemos nuestra misión en la 

vida. ¿Cómo la estamos cumpliendo? “La fiesta del bautismo de Jesús invita a cada cristiano a recordar su   

bautismo”. ¿Sabes, o recuerdas la fecha de tu bautismo? Hay que preguntar sobre ese día y de cómo se   

celebró la fiesta de hacernos hijos e hijas de Dios. (Papa Francisco 1/7/2018). ©LPi 

 

CHILDLINE PARA REPORTAR SOSPECHAS DE MALTRATO DE NIÑOS: 1-800-932-0313 

LINEA DE LA DIOCESIS PARA ASISTENCIA A VICTIMAS: 1-888-808-1235 
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THE CATHEDRA, or bishop’s chair, in the Cathedral was recently refurbished. We are grateful for the 

help of several people who made this project possible: 

 

TOM CHIANELLI (Chianelli Designs) for reupholstering the chair itself as well as the three other 

chairs used by the Cathedral rector and two assisting deacons. 

 

JIM WASYLYSHYN for helping to find and to select the beautiful fabric that was used. 

 

JOHN SOMMER (Sommer Contracting) for executing the work of extending and recarpeting the 

platform. 

 

This was a long overdue project which has helped to restore and to beautify the Cathedra, the seat of the 

diocesan bishop and symbol of his authority as the Shepherd of Pittsburgh. Bishop Zubik is very pleased 

with the beautiful work that adds dignity and grace to the Mother Church of our diocese. 
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2021 ADVENT & CHRISTMAS PHOTOS  
Saint Paul Cathedral Parish 

St. Paul Cathedral 

St. Rosalia site 
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2021 ADVENT & CHRISTMAS PHOTOS  
Saint Paul Cathedral Parish 

Blessing of Home Advent Wreaths 

Linda Elachko making bows for wreaths 

St. Rosalia site Advent Wreath 
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BOOKING FOR 2022 & 2023
Contact Event Coordinator,

Stacie de la Parra
at events@stnickspgh.org

or 412.682.4000
Parking Included & 1 Block Away

from St. Paul’s Cathedral

THE CATHEDRAL ROOM
AT ST. NICHOLAS

www.stnickspgh.org

wyndhampittsburghuniversitycenter.com

Wonderful Weddings
are hosted at the

Just 3 blocks from St. Paul’s Cathedral

Contact CHELSEY BAUMGARDNER at
cbaumgardner@wyndham.com • 412-682-6257

BUCH ELECTRIC COMPANYBUCH ELECTRIC COMPANY
SUPPORTSSUPPORTS

Dr. Meghan Sullivan
Dr. Zarky Rudavsky

	 4203 Murray Ave. 	 412.421.2020
www.2020visioncarepgh.com

(412) 341-8440   •  www.teleplexinc.com

Telephone answering 
service and contact 
center services

Custom T-Shirt Quilts + Fabric Shop
www.riverviewfabrics.com

Tree Service • LandscapingTree Service • Landscaping
Stump GrindingStump Grinding

www.keelenbrotherstree.com
Mark Keefer, Pres. | 412.781.3415 | 34 Fourth St., Aspinwall

• Wills 
• Estates
• Criminal Law 
• Family Law
• Personal Injury
• Home Appointments
	 FREE Consultation
	 W/Ad
	 412-281-4383

Shirley Novak, Esq.

Expert in Body Work • Notary T Plates • Car Sales
Insurance Company Approved • Rent a Car in House • Towing

	 530 Courtland St., Pittsburgh
	 hallblyauto@yahoo.com

HALBLEIB AUTOMOTIVE
state inspection & emission | experts in major collision

412-422-HOOK
	 (4665)

Video Games To Strengthen Your Childrens Faith
Among other 
things they will 
learn the Christian 
meaning of life

https://christianvideogames.selz.com/

www.electricrepairpittsburgh.net • 412.480.5148

B Nydes Licensed Electrician
c o m p e t i t i v e  &  f a i r  p r i c i n g

MENTION THIS AD 
FOR A FREE

BREAKER INSPECTION

PAUL J. GIUFFRE
attorney at law
412-781-7900 
Paul@GiuffreLawOffice.com

Jones Gregg Creehan & Gerace, LLP

$55 per Lesson / 10 Lesson 
Package Discounts

Email: msadlermusic@gmail.com

Oakland Location / In-Home Capabilities / COVID Friendly Options / Limited Spots Available

RESERVE YOUR SPOT NOW

Specializing in...

LESSONS
- - -

- - -

-



	 3-P-4-3  	 For ad info. call 1-800-477-4574 • www.4lpi.com                                                                14-1180

THIS SPACE IS

Poillucci  
Plumbing, Inc.

Residential • Commercial • Sewer Services
Nick Poillucci - Reg. Master Plumber 

412-782-5050

FORWARD SHADY
APARTMENTS

Please join our waiting list for an
efficiency or one bedroom apartment

~ CALL FOR APPLICATION ~ 
412-521-3065 

AUTOMOBILE • HOME • UMBRELLA
CALL TODAY FOR QUOTE: 412-681-2700
Pittsburgh • Penn Township • www.wagneragency.com

Dennis Lewandowski, Parishioner • Ext. 213

1.800.262.1088	 www.nextierbank.com

SESTILI NURSERY, INC.
~ Established 1947 ~

Designers - Consultants • Landscape Contractors
3721 Swinburne St. • Pittsburgh, PA

(412) 681-1200 • www.sestilinursery.com

Edward P. Kanai, III
500 Greenfield Ave., Pittsburgh

(412) 521-1943

Serving the community 
for over a century

kanaifuneralhome@hotmail.comwww.kanaifuneralhome.com

www.cohentriggerpoint.com

(412) 681-4747
4627 5th Ave.

LIFE IS TOO SHORT TO EAT BORING!
WE ARE AN EXCITING, WHOLESOME, FUN, FAST GROWING

CASUAL RESTAURANT COMPANY, LOOKING FOR GO-GETTERS 
TO JOIN OUR TEAMS IN EAST LIBERTY & ROBINSON!

	 EMAIL US AT JOINUS@CHOOLAAH.COM 
	 OR APPLY ONLINE AT JOINCHOOLAAH.COM

Robert D. Navilliat • 412-462-1435
PA MASTER PLUMBER HP 1253 | PA CONTRACTOR # 015311

Mention this ad and receive a $20 Discount

43 Years 
Providing Quality 
with Commitment 

Residential • Commercial
412-828-7847 • www.riverviewcarpet.com
Designer Surfaces for Floors and Walls

GREATER PITTGREATER PITT
TREE SERVICETREE SERVICE

Pittsburgh’s Premier
Owner-Operated Tree Service

Commercial & ResidentialCommercial & Residential
Tree & Stump Removal • Stump Grinding

Trimming & Pruning & Shaping
Lot Clearing • Bucket Truck & Crane Service

	 • Free Estimates & Fully Insured	 • Same Day Estimates Available 	 • Free Estimates & Fully Insured	 • Same Day Estimates Available 
	 with Workers Compensation	 • 24/7 Emergency Service	 with Workers Compensation	 • 24/7 Emergency Service

	 • All Major Credit Cards Accepted	 • Servicing Allegheny County	 • All Major Credit Cards Accepted	 • Servicing Allegheny County

412-884-TREE412-884-TREE

`̀

“We did your neighbor’s tree”
WWW.GREATERPITTTREESERVICEPA.COM

ZZitelli Painting
Services LLC

High Quality House Painting
Fully Insured PA # 130836

412.498.7026
zitellipaintingservices.com

5041 Second Ave. • Pittsburgh, PA 15207

412.421.0114
Mon-Fri: 9a-5p | Sat: 9a-12p | Sun: Closed

www.elizabethpharmacyinc.com

Contact Mike McAleer to place an ad today! 
wbond@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6307 

COMFORT KEEPERS
Love Helping Seniors?

412-653-6100
EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

EEO/DISABLED/VETERANS/EEO/DISABLED/VETERANS/
DRUG-FREE WORKPLACEDRUG-FREE WORKPLACE

FINISHING ($17)
MOLD ASSEMBLY ($16)

MAINTENANCE (Based on Skills)
MACHINIST (Based on Skills)

$1,000 Sign on Bonus
SPARK A
NEW CAREER

ARCOSA.COM/JOBSARCOSA.COM/JOBS
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745 North Highland Ave • Pittsburgh, PA745 North Highland Ave • Pittsburgh, PA
412-362-6622412-362-6622

“PROVIDING SHORT & LONG TERM NURSING CARE”“PROVIDING SHORT & LONG TERM NURSING CARE”

Just days ago she was coming apart at the seams!
❖ Upholstering 
❖ Fine Designer Fabrics
❖ Furniture Refinishing
❖ Custom Made New Furniture
❖ Commercial / Residential
❖ Offering: Swaim, Hancock & Moore, 
	 Alfonso Marina, and other 
	 Fine Furniture 
❖ Graber Blind & Window Shade Dealer, 
	 Featuring Solar Shades - Check us out Check us out 
	 at graberblinds.com	 at graberblinds.com

CHIANELLICHIANELLI
UPHOLSTERINGUPHOLSTERING

est. 1929

4 1 2 . 8 4 8 . 4 4 6 04 1 2 . 8 4 8 . 4 4 6 0
www.chianelli.comwww.chianelli.com

commercial & industrial electrician
412 • 824 • 4806 - www.gumpherinc.com

Commercial Electrical Generators and Facility and Maintenance
 PROUD VENDOR OF ST. PAUL CATHEDRAL

Quality Tree Service at an Affordable Price
Welcome new parishioners from the surrounding areas. 

Please call if you are in need of anything.
	 (412) 818-7527	 Don Mason, Owner

Comfort for the Body, Mind and Soul
Nursing (RN and LPN) • Certified Nurses Aide (CNA)

Hospice Chaplains • Social Workers • Bereavement Counselors

	 412-963-6310
	granehospice.com

We Honor
Veterans Program

Pampered Patient Program

Deli & Pastries
Fresh Produce
Local Meats & Eggs

M-F 11-7, Sat 10-5
5414 2nd Ave
412-521-1351

Volvo Repair
Classics

All Makes / Models
4649 Centre Avenue
Pittsburgh, PA 15213www.jimandersonauto.com

	 Volvo Repair 412-681-9128	 All Makes/Models 412-621-4734

9600 Perry Hwy
Ste 100
Pittsburgh, PA 15237

RB043060C
Owned by a subsidary of 
Realogy Brokerage Group LLC

ARACELI VICTORIA
Realtor
C: 570-234-5775
O: 412-366-1600
araceli.victoria@pittsburghmoves.com
aracelivictoria.cbintouch.com

REAL ESTATE SERVICES

If you want to be home, you need to be with us.
We are Way Makers — we help you 
create the way to live happy at home

Want to become a professional Way Maker? 
Call us today to learn why you should join our team!

412-754-2600
info@superiorinhome.com • superiorinhome.com

PAUL MILLER’S
LANDSCAPING & LAWNCARE

		FREE ESTIMATES	 	TREE SERVICE
	 	MULCH SPECIALS	 	LOW RATES
	 	FALL CLEAN-UPS
	 Accepting New Customers

412.403.7967
412.773.0022



SHADYSIDE
6214 Walnut Street

412-661-6282
Edward G. McCabe, Supv.

BLOOMFIELD
5300 Penn Avenue

412-661-3134
Edward G. McCabe Jr., Supv.

MMccCABE BROS. INC.CABE BROS. INC.
F U N E R A L  H O M E S

Owned and Operated by the McCabe Family

ANTHONY COST 
SENIOR SALES ASSOCIATE, ASSOCIATE BROKER

COMMERCIAL REAL ESTATE 412-261-2200

Welcoming New Patients! 
Matthew J. Feigel, DMD, LLC
GENERAL DENTISTRY

213 South Craig Street

412-687-2116www.mjfdmdllc.com

BRUNCH
saturday & sunday | 11am-3pm

412.622.3225 | thecafecarnegie.com
4400 forbes avenue | carnegie museums in oakland

JOHN A. FREYVOGEL, INC.
FUNERAL DIRECTORS

Family Owned & Operated Since 1907
John A. Freyvogel, III, Supervisor • J. Kirk Freyvogel

(412) 621-1665 • www.freyvogelfuneralhome.com
4 9 0 0  C e n t r e  A v e n u e  a t  D e v o n s h i r e ,  O a k l a n d

	 Mike Newell, Agent
	 Insurance & Financial Services
	 4772 Liberty Ave. • 412-621-0600

Reg. Master Plumber | H.P. 1108

Repair Work • Drain & Sewer Cleaning
Water Heaters • Backflow Prevention Testing

- licensed and insured pa 057760 -
Emergency: 412.225.0017 | 412.682.6733

www.VinceMarinoPlumbingLLC.com

sognatorepittsburgh

The Pennsylvanian
1100 Liberty Avenue • Suite 1017 • Pittsburgh, PA 15222

412.391.1181
www.sognatoresalon.com

Dr. Kim
CHIROPRACTOR
878-777-4777

drkimchiro.com
	 Pittsburgh	 Wexford
	 (Shadyside)	 (Pure Athletex)
	 500 S. Aiken Ave.	 119 Neely School Rd.
	Pittsburgh, PA 15232	 Wexford, PA 15090

Brian Werner, cfa®, cfp®

Wealth Advisor | Managing Director
412-480-1291

Brian.Werner@WinthropPartners.com
www.WinthropPartners.com

St. Anthony School Programs 
2000 Corporate Dr., Suite 580, Wexford, PA

724-940-9020  Toll Free: 844-782-5437  
For information about the St. Anthony School  

Program, please contact Mark Sieg, CEO: ext 115
AD SPONSORED BY: JOHN DESALVO LANDSCAPING,  

PROUD VENDOR OF ST. PAUL CATHEDRAL

PITTSBURGH’S PREMIER COMMERCIAL ASPHALT CONTRACTOR
Proudly serving commercial properties throughout Pittsburgh for 40+ years

New Installation • Resurfacing • Patching • Pothole Repairs
Crack Filling • Seal Coating • Line Striping • ADA Compliance

FREE ESTIMATES (412) 979-PAVE
tabs_inc@comcast.net • www.tabspgh.com

Looking for service for your business? Mention this ad for a discount
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Follow me to the 
Double Tree

Just 3 miles from St. Paul Cathedral 
in the heart of  downtown

Contact Danielle Rohal at 
drohal@doubletreepgh.com

412.586.1847
Complete packages beginning at $109


